
From: Krueger, Sarah E - DNR 
Sent: Monday, January 14, 2019 1:35 PM 
To: 'dkoski@manitowoc.org' 
Subject: Notice of New Project Manager: Susies Restaurant - LGU - WI DOT (BRRTS#: 

02-36-000516) 
 
Good Afternoon Dan, 
 
This email is to inform you that I am the new project manager for the Susie’s Restaurant – LGU – WI DOT 
(BRRTS #: 02-36-000516) site.  Previous correspondence with the City of Manitowoc indicates that the 
city does not intent to proceed with work at the site at this time. 
 
I would like to propose at a minimum locating any remaining wells (I am willing to meet up with 
someone to help with this task).  It would be helpful to know what still remains following the roadway 
construction completion in 2002.  If any wells are located I would like to propose sampling the wells and 
then potentially abandoning the remaining wells.   
 
The city is not required to do any work, however identifying and abandoning any remaining wells will 
help mitigate any risk to groundwater should a new release occur at some point in the future. 
 
If you have any questions or comments please feel free to reach out to me. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Sarah 
 
We are committed to service excellence. 
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did. 
 

Sarah Krueger 

Hydrogeologist – Remediation & Redevelopment Program 
Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources 
2984 Shawano Avenue 
Green Bay, WI 54313 
Phone: 920-662-5431 
Sarah.Krueger@wisconsin.gov 
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